Personally identifiable information redacted per RCW 42.56.230

Halstead, Lori (UTC)

To: Snohomish County Public Records
Subject: RE: Public Records Request :: K012811-120616
Hello,

In response to your email, tracking number K012811-120616. Here is additional information:

- Location of incident — This incident occurred at a private railroad crossing, 31718 Pioneer Highway. GPS: Latitude:
48.28440704 Longitude: -122.35937121

- Involved parties, with dates of birth — Jesus Torres-Aranda, DOB (4b) was killed; Aaron W. Taylor, DOB (4b)
was injured

- Responding deputies — No information on file

- Vehicle information — 1988 International truck and trailer.

Utilities and Transportation Commission investigates all train vs. vehicle incidents that result in fatalities or serious
injuries per RCW 81.28.290. You help in this matter is appreciated. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you.

Lori Halstead
Transportation Specialist
(360) 664-1262 Office
(360) 586-1172 Fax
Ihalstea@utc.wa.gov

Utilities and Transportation Commission
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wa.gov
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From: Snohomish County Public Records [mailto:snohomishcowa@mycusthelp.net]
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 9:29 AM

To: Halstead, Lori (UTC) <lhalstea@utc.wa.gov>

Subject: Public Records Request :: K012811-120616

--- Please respond above this line ---

St
Gy

In accordance with the Public Records Act (PRA), Chapter 42.56.520 RCW, this email acknowledges receipt of
your PRA request, submitted to and received by Snohomish County on December 06, 2016.

This request has been assigned tracking number K012811-120616.
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Personally identifiable information redacted per RCW 42.56.230

Please use this number in any communications concerning this request.

Specifically you requested:

“BNSF Railway freight train vs vehicle collision occurred on September 27, 2016 at a private railroad crossing,
USDOT 084720A in Snohomish County. The time was 1817 hours. One occupant was killed and one was
injured. Please supply Snohomish County Sheriff investigation of this collision. No photos please.”

The address provided does not have a street number and/or name. In order to respond to this request we need
additional information to allow us to locate possibly responsive records. Please provide the following
information: :

- Location of incident

- Involved parties, with dates of birth

- Responding deputies

- Vehicle information

Please note that, absent clarification from you by 1/27/2017, this public records request will be considered
abandoned and will be closed.

If you have any questions you may contact me at 425-388-3769.

Public Disclosure Unit
Snohomish County Sheriff's Office

PublicDisclosure Sheriff

NOTICE: All emails, and attachments, sent to and from Snohomish County are public records and may be
subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56)

To monitor the progress or update your request click here: Public Records Center






